COPY.

EXTRACT BF LETTER RECEIVED FROM THE OCEAN TRANSPORT CO. LTD.
April 22nd 1968,
s.s. "KYOKUSEI MARU". EX "SHUN HWA".
Dear Sirs,

We beg to xkxkmx advise that the new Owners of the
vessel are not desirous of continuing her classification with
your Society, and therefore would request that you pleasebe
governed accordingly.

Her certificate will be returned to you in due course.
v We are, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
THE OCEAN TRANSPORT CO. LTD.
For Asghi Shoji Kabushiki Kaisha.,
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